
Bumbles Aintree Newsletter 

                                           October 2022 

 

This Month 

Baby Bees - This month in Baby Bees we have been focusing on texture play. We have 
been encouraging the children to explore different textures and patterns. The children 
have really enjoyed using their hands and different tools, such as spades and rakes to 
explore our jelly bath play. All children became very engaged and loved taking part in 
this activity. We have also been celebrating Roald Dahl Day by making corn flake cakes 
as a group inspired by Charlie and The Chocolate Factory. 

Honey Bees - This month Honey Bees have had so much fun taking part in activities 
from jungle hunts to under the sea tuff trays.  Honey Bees have been learning about 
recycling they have been collecting cardboard boxes and have created tunnels for the 
train tracks in the room. Honey Bees have also had some exciting days out on trips over 
the past few weeks we have been on local walks sight seeing around the area and to 
the shops. 

Bizzy Bees – This month in Bizzy Bees we have enjoyed engaging in activities for 
recycling week. We have enjoyed using our litter pickers to pick up any rubbish we have 
found around the garden. Bizzy Bees have celebrated Roald Dahl Day, all the children 
loved dressing up as the characters from Roald Dahl stories. Bizzy Bees also used their 
imagination to create a book cover of their favourite story. We have also been taking 
part in obstacle courses around the garden to further our physical development. 

                                                        Parents/Carers 

Can I please remind anybody collecting or dropping off children to close the 
door when entering and leaving the building and not to let anybody in, this 

is for safeguarding reasons. 

Pumpkin Competition 

This year we will be holding a pumpkin carving competition. Please decorate 
a pumpkin at home with your child and bring them in WC 24th October. A 

winner will be chosen on Monday 31st October. Good luck we can’t wait to 
see your creations.  



 

 

Important Dates 

World Animal Day – 4th October 

Diwali – 24th October 

Halloween Fun Day – 31st October 

 Half Term (term time only children) – WC 24th October   

Photographer – October 17th - If your child does not usually attend on this day 
please bring them along at 12.00 

 

 

 

             Staff Recognition 

 
This months staff recognition goes to Ella from our 
Bizzy Bee room for her dedication towards continuous 
professional development. Well done Ella! 

 

Thank you for taking the time to read our newsletter 

Ayme, Tara and all the staff at Bumbles Aintree. 


